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Cantor Colburn LLP Opens Houston Office 
 
The law firm of Cantor Colburn LLP has announced the grand opening of its new office, 
located in Houston.  The new office is located at 2603 Augusta Drive. 
 
Edmund P. Anderson, a partner from Cantor Colburn’s Detroit office, will manage the new 
office.  David E. Rodrigues, a patent attorney from the firm’s Hartford office and a Ph.D. in 
materials science and engineering, will relocate to the Houston office, as well.  Veteran 
Houston intellectual property attorney Paul S. Madan and his team from Madan & Sriram, P.C. 
will merge their practice into Cantor Colburn. 


